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Dear students,
Several of you have inquired about whether to avail yourselves of the pass/fail option that is being granted to students in
light of the current COVID-19 situation.  Specifically, you have asked how medical, dental, veterinary and other health
professions schools will view "pass" grades compared with traditional letter grades.  

This is an unprecedented situation so please know that we can't predict how health professions schools will respond. 
However, we do know this: admission to these schools will remain extremely competitive so a strong grade in a
prerequisite class will always serve you better than a "pass" (for which the minimum standard is "C" or higher).

However, we recognize that all of this is incredibly disruptive, for both you and our faculty, and it still remains to be seen
how this disruption will impact your learning experience. And thus, we remind you that you have time to see how this plays
out. The deadline for both withdrawals and electing the pass/fail option has been extended to the last day of classes. 
Waiting will allow you to at least gather more information in terms of tests and lab scores, before committing one way or
the other.  

We are also gathering information from our colleagues at the medical and graduate school level.  We will share what we
learn as soon as we can.
Sincerely,
The Pre-Health Advising Team

-- 
Mary Beth Connell, M.D.
Associate Dean and Director of Pre-Health Programs
College Dean's Office
Georgetown University
208 Reiss
Washington, D.C.  20057
202-687-4853
mary.beth.connell@georgetown.edu
appointment calendar

-- 
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Georgetown PreMed student list" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to premeds+unsubscribe@
georgetown.edu.
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/georgetown.edu/d/msgid/premeds/CAFy8g05%
3DtJGVK6TgoPoiXQA6wRUEOCk-Ei709%2B12E5EOTYhNuQ%40mail.gmail.com.
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